
North East Marina (42.25821 N, 79.79313 S) 

On Monday, March 20, 2023, the Township Supervisor’s meeting included a discussion on the status of 

the North East Marina. Many concerned citizens and guests were present. 

Two issues were discussed at length: 

1. Electrical power to the docks. 

- Sometime after the docks were removed it was determined that the wiring to them 

was old and dangerous. Replacing the wire has proved to be costly and supplies are 

short. 

2. Dredging. 

- Just about every year the marina is dredged. The DEP has changed the requirements 

for dredging. Previously the spoils were pumped over the wall into the Lake. This 

practice will no longer be allowed until the soil is tested and proven not to be 

contaminated. Test results were not available as of the meeting time. 

In summary, for this year it is the PA Fish Commission’s hope to have the marina dredged with no 

electricity to the docks. 

We will update the website as soon as new information is available. 

 


